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City of Gallup water customers in the areas of 601-611 W. Coal, 210 and 220 S.   Fifth St., and
606-614 W. Aztec Ave. and surrounding areas may experience low water pressure between 10
a.m. and 6 p.m. Feb. 24 due to an unscheduled water outage.

  

The City of Gallup Water Department will be repairing a broken water line in the area and will
need to shut off the water in order to proceed safely.

  

Questions can be directed to Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200 or Nicole Hawthorne with the
water department at (505) 879-5722.
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